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What we did last fortnight! 
Last fortnight we started the Junior Global Citizenship Program.  We have be creating handmade gifts that 

will be sent to the orphan children in the Sophakama Community in South Africa.  Puzzles, memory games, 

alphabet and number games were also made.  We also have been able to eat some of the produce that we 

have been growing in our garden.  The children are snacking on vegetables when we water and weed our 

garden area.  Sports is as always a highlight every day at before and after school care.  Playdough, puzzles, 

board games, painting, recycled construction and also helping the children with homework are some of the 

other activities we have done. 

 

What we have planned for the next fortnight! 
We will be continuing to finish off our items to send to the Sophakama children in South Africa.  The 

children did a wonderful job in the last fortnight so we are close to finishing them off.  Other activities 

planned for this fortnight are origami, mono-printing, watercolour paper weaving and also some cooking. 

Continuing to look after our garden and visit the chickens.  A range of physical activities, games, craft, 

construction and puzzles for your children to also enjoy at BSC and ASC.  Children are helped with 

homework, sight words and reading when needed.  Sports and group games will also be enjoyed during 

before and after school.   

 

Donations welcomed! 

 Small jars with lids  

 Round plastic lids 

 

Junior Global Citizenship Program 
Our Junior Global Citizenship Program encourages children to explore their own values and share their 

opinions while respecting the values and opinions of others.  By encouraging children to do this through our 

program, you are creating a base for a contributing global citizen that lasts a lifetime.  

Working in partnership with Oxfam Australia we created our exclusive Junior Global Citizenship Program.  

This program and the activities provided have been approved by Oxfam Australia as culturally respectful.     

As evidence of Camp Australia’s commitment to the values of Global Citizenship we will provide financial 

support to Oxfam Australia's partner organisation, Sophakama Community Based Development, Care and 

Support Organisation based in Port Elizabeth, South Africa. 

 
Thank you 

Vesna 

 

How to enrol in our program: 
Registration is easy!  Simply go to our website www.campaustralia.com.au and register for an account.  

Your account will go live immediately and you can even create your own bookings online.  If you need a 

little more support you can also contact our customer service team on 1300 105 343. 

 . 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/


 
 

 
 

 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 
Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick 

please call customer service on 1300 105 343 or the service on 0438 051 962 or you can drop us an email 

our address is qldjoneshill@oschcampaustralia.com.au we check our emails daily. 

Thank you, Vesna 

Service Fees and Times 

Service Opening hours Full Fee Out Of Pocket Casual Booking 

Before Care 6.30 AM to 9.00 AM $13.00 $2.26 - $6.50 Add $5 

After Care 3.00 PM to 6:00 PM $17.00 $3.41 - $8.50 Add $5 

Vacation Care 6.30 AM to 6:00 PM $48.00 $4.50 - $24.00  

 


